
 

 

Ren Cambodia: 

Dear Madam/Sir  

On behalf of participants .I'd like to express my sincere thanks to all of you for your 

kind coordinator and a good speaker in the whole program , the Indian Embassy, 

Organizer and the Government of the Republic of India for this initiative beautiful 

program for the Cambodian Civil Servants in order to get the new lesson learned 

from the best speakers and experts of their best practices to share with us.I hope  

every modules will be benefited for us to apply in the work place. Last but not least, I 

wish you all good luck and stay safe during the Covid -19 pandemic. Goodbye and 

see you next time. 

 

With best regards, 

Ren Kun 

 

Ren Kun ,Deputy Director of the Personnel Department, Ministry of Education Youth 

and Sport, Cambodia. Contact no (855)12 675 007, Email: renkun1972@gmail.com, 

Telegram :( 855) 12 675 007. 

Address:#80 Norodom Blvd,Phnom Penh ,Cambodia. 


